
Find it interesting that this is being posted while we recover from Hurricane Irma!   
 
Not sure what a “fair sized” boat is but we regularly accommodate vessels in the 40’ to 50’ range and 
sometimes even larger.  All transient boaters are advised that our restrooms are only open during office 
hours and that they need to be self-sufficient the balance of the time.  I’ve attached a picture of some of 
the boats we have accommodated and would be pleased to share more.  We strive to provide positive 
experiences for all our boaters within the constraints of our operational layout.  Many have enjoyed a 
great experience and we are sorry yours did not match your expectations.  
 
Ken Stead 
General Manager 
Cape Haze Marina 
Friendly - Fun - Festive 
 
 

 


